
Good evening. 

  

Please find attached details of, and a booking form for, Keith Jones Essex Vice Presidents 2025 Tour to 

Norwich. 

  

Keith Jones and Tony Ellis have selected the same hotel as that used by George Dowding this year 

(2024). They have done this for some very good reasons. The hotel itself is superb offering comfort, 

customer service and food to a standard you will find very difficult, if not impossible, to surpass at an 

alternative venue. We will be playing at different bowling venues next year to this (with the 

exception of one). The hotel is little more than a 2 to 3 hour drive from most of our homes. The hotel 

is located just outside a quiet village called Hethersett with a park and ride transport facility to and 

from Norwich just 5 minutes’ drive away. It really has everything. If you don’t believe me, take a look 

on the Park Farm Hethersett website. Finally, they are able to offer dining facilities each evening in a 

wonderful, spacious private room, where we can really enjoy ourselves without disturbing other 

guests. 

  

Tony has also arranged a 4-part payment plan, (no interest charged!), to make the burden of our 

holiday easier to budget for. 

  

Attached, you will find a Booking Form. We urge you to give this your immediate attention, support 

our President elect Keith Jones, and join us for our 2025 tour. All you have to do is complete this 

initial booking form, attach a cheque for £50 deposit per person (or pay via BACS), and send the 

booking form to Tony as soon as possible. Details of the payment plan are also explained in the 

attachment. 

  

We ask that you send the booking form to Tony by November 30th, 2024 latest (or bring it along with 

you if you intend attending our AGM on November 17th 2024). Upon receipt of your booking, Tony 

will send you a room reservation form and a playing questionnaire so that the requirements of 

yourself (and your lady if applicable) are appropriately handled. 

  

This is a fun tour and we are an easy bunch to mix with. Even if your lady has never attended one of 

our matches, she will find it very easy to mix with the other touring ladies. So come on – give it a go 

and support your President elect Keith Jones. 

  

Kind regards 

Ken Perry 

Hon. Treasurer 

Essex Vice Presidents’ Association 


